
From: Dorothy Hogg   
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 9:12 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection licensing application for a "Newbury Premier" convenience store at 3 Monument 
Close 
 
 
I would like to submit and objection to the application for a licensing application for a "Newbury 
Premier" convenience store at 3 Monument Close.  
 
Wash common does not need another convenience  store when we already have co-op and 
sainsburys local.  
 
There are already significant characters who sit on the walls drinking at all hours so we would not 
want to encourage more of this.  
 
It would be wonderful to see a local cafe back on that parade of shops.  
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